
         Sunday  November 4, 2018  

Душпастирі: 
о. Янко Колошняї 

Резиденція тел: 306-244-2604 

chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net 

     диякон Мирон Ямнюк 

Pastoral Team: 
Very Rev. Janko Kolosnjaji 

Residence tel: 306-244-2604 

chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net 

  Deacon Myron Yamniuk 

БОЖЕСТВЕННА ЛІТУРГІЯ 

  В неділю: рано   
  Свята:      10:00 рано 
 Щодня:     8:00 рано 

DIVINE LITURGY 

Sunday:   10:00 a.m.  

10:00 a.m. 

Daily:         8:00 a.m. 

PARISH OFFICE 

Open Monday to Thursday 

9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

ПАРАФІЯЛЬНА КАНЦЕЛЯРІЯ 

від понеділка до четверга 

9:00 рано до 4:00 пополудні 

  CATECHETICAL PROGRAMS:   
  See inside for specifics 

BAPTISM:    
By appointment (Pre-Baptismal preparation) 

CONFESSIONS - СПОВІДЬ:   
30 minutes before Liturgy  

MATRIMONY:   
By appointment (one year in advance) 

FUNERALS: By arrangement 

VISITATION OF THE SICK:   any time 

HOLY COMMUNION AT HOMES:  
First Friday of the month 



    Schedule for Sundays  

SUNDAY  (10:00 a.m.) November 4th (Bilingual)

 Readers:      
  Elizabeth Fay (Eng.14) 

 Cantor: Curtis Hiebert / Mark Churko  

 Sacristan:  David Orenchuk 

 Ushers: Bernie Vinnick & Ken Fay 

   Altar Servers: Please Volunteer 

SUNDAY  (10:00 a.m.) November 11th (Ukrainian)

 Readers:      
  Natalie Reed (Eng.18) 

 Cantor: Nadia Prokopchuk/Nissa Baran 

 Sacristan:  John Holowachuk 

 Ushers: 

   Altar Servers: Please Volunteer 

SUNDAY  (10:00 a.m.) November 18th (Bilingual)

 Readers:       
  tba    (Eng.23) 

 Cantor: Curtis Hiebert / Mark Churko  

 Sacristan:  David Nahachewsky 

 Ushers: Bernie & Pat Mazurkewich

   Altar Servers: Please Volunteer 

Вітаємо всіх гостей, приятелів та рідних, які зєдналися сьогодні  разом брати участь в цій  

Службі Божій. Нехай наш Господь благословить Вас і Вашу родину! 

 We extend our welcome to all guests, friends,  visiting relatives  and  parishioners in                                     

celebrating t s Divine Liturgy together.  May our Lord  bless you  and your family! 

   Голодомор Геноцид пам’ятаємо - Holodomor Commemoration 
  

PANAKHYDA to follow the Divine Liturgy  

 Remembrance of the Victims of the Holodomor Голодомор в Україні 1932-33     

Please call the parish office at 306-664-3459 to arrange an appointment with  Fr. Janko   

Couples intending marriage should notify the priests of their intention at least six months in advance. 

Engaged couples will participate in a Marriage Preparation program.  

Місячний намір Святішого Отця Папи 

Римського на листопад 

На Службі  Миру 

Monthly Intentions of the  Holy Father  
for November 

In the Service of Peace 

He said “Daughter your 

faith has healed you go 

in peace” (Luke 8:48) 

“Don’t be afraid just believe 
and she will be healed.” 

                                      ( Luke 8:50) 



 

НЕДІЛЯ - SUNDAY, November 4th : 24th Sunday after Pentecost ; 24-та Неділя по Зісланні 

                 : 41-56) 

   10:00 a.m.  Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual ) - Свята Літургія за парафія  

 ПОНЕДІЛОК - MONDAY,  November 5th  

 8:00 a.m. Intentions of Bernadette Brule …….....Helen Lindsay (Canada Mission) 

 ВІВТОРОК -TUESDAY, November 6th  

    8:00 a.m. Health of  UCWLC  members 

СЕРЕДА - WEDNESDAY, November 7th  

            8 :00 a.m.         +Loretta Nugent Lindsay …………….….Helen Lindsay (Canada Mission) 

ЧЕТВЕР - THURSDAY, November  8th   

   Synaxis of Archangel  Michael - Собор Архангела  Михаїла    

         10:00 a.m.            Anniversary Blessings for Stephen & Brandy …………………..…..…...Mom 

 П’ЯТНИЦЯ - FIRST FRIDAY, November  9th  

            8:00 a.m. God’s Blessings & Protection for Daniel ……………………………..…..family 

 CУБОТА -  SATURDAY, November  10th  

            8:00 a.m. No Divine Liturgy 

НЕДІЛЯ - SUNDAY, November 11th : 25th Sunday after Pentecost ; 25-та Неділя по Зісланні 

                 : 25-37) 

   10:00 a.m.  Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Ukrainian) - Свята Літургія за парафіян  

                 Baptismal  Sunday 

Будь ласка пoмолитися : за Вашу 
родину, за членів Парафії , а особливо за 
тих, які знаходяться в лікарнях, або тих що 
очікують Божої  відповіді на ї хні молитви, 
або радіють Божою відповідю або за тих 
що покликані до ї хньої  вічної  винагороди, 
або за родину яку вони залишили. 
Помолитись про мирне розв’язання 
конфлікту в Украї ні  і усьому світі .  

PRAYER FOR THE SICK AND SHUTINS  

O God and Father, we pray to restore physical health to 
our parishioners who are  weakened with illness, 
peace to those troubled with worry, and comfort to 
those  discouraged with  problems. Help them find 
strength, faith and trust in You and a love for one  an-
other to guide them through any health challenge they 
may face.  Amen 



 Bible Study - 

 The Shrine of the Venerable Nun Martyrs Olympia and Laurentia celebrates 

a Weekly Moleben Service every Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m., followed by  fellowship.  

 YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED 

17th  Annual 
 Red Mass 

St. Thomas More Lawyers’ Guild of Saskatoon 

A celebration to invoke the 
of the Holy Spirit on those of all 
faiths involved in the administration 
of justice in our community. 

Monday, Nov.19, 2018 
5.30pm Red Mass, STM Chapel 

6:30pm Banquet, Choices Dining 
Room 

TICKETS $75 
Deadline Nov. 12, 2018 

Red Mass Patrons: 

Bishop Bryan Bayda, Ukrainian 

Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon, & 

Bishop Mark Hagemoen, Roman 

Catholic Diocese of Saskatoon 

Guest Speaker:  

Dr. Peter Stoicheff 

President, Uof S   

Bi t . ly /RedMass2018 

or visit: stmcollege.ca 
 

For tickets, or more                       
information: 

Bev Penner at:  
bpenner@stmcollege.ca, or 

call 306.966.8257 
Please submit special dietary 

requirements by Nov.12, 2018 



World Youth Day 2018 – Panama 
Dear Parishioners, 
   On behalf of the Youth Ministry of our Eparchy and the three youth who will be attending World Youth Day 2019 with 
myself and Bishop Bryan Bayda, CSsR, we would like to ask you for financial assistance to fulfill this pilgrimage               
experience for our youth to  Panama, January 22-2, 2019. 
The youth are very excited to grow in their faith and to build relationships with other youth from around the world who 
have the same desire to know, love and serve God. This opportunity will also expose the youth to a vast array of                 
cultures, as well as open their eyes to various social and economic issues around the world. On a larger scale, these 
pilgrims hope that this spiritual journey will enrich the Eparchy through the sharing of their experience to help rally 
other youth and young adults to become more involved in our parishes and communities, and in living their faith. The 
youth hope to become renewed in their passion for God and to bring that passion into the hearts of the youth in their 
home parishes. They are looking forward to standing in the presence of Pope Francis and receive his wisdom and          
message for the youth. 
We are appealing to your generous hearts and the awareness of the importance to assist our youth in this spiritual 
journey, and humbly and prayerfully ask for your donations. Cheques can be made out to “Eparchy of Saskatoon” with 
the indication “WYD 2019-Panama” and sent to the Chancery Office at: 214 Ave M South, Saskatoon, SK S7M 2K4. 

Viktoriia Marko, Youth and Young Adult Minister 

Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon, uwitness2youth@gmail.com , 306-914-0355 

Inviting Young Adults            

(18-35) to CCO's  Rise Up 

"Come & See" Conference  

Dec. 28, 2018 - Jan. 1, 2019            

This year Rise Up will be held 

in Calgary, AB                           

at the Hyatt Regency Hotel  
Full registration includes a 4-night 

stay at the hotel, 3 hot brunches, 

access to our New Year’s Eve ban-

quet and all keynote and breakout 

sessions. This conference is for 

Young Adults between 18-35 who 

want to know Christ more deeply 

and explore their faith in           

accompaniment with their peers 

and aims to inspire and bless all 

young Catholics in Canada, uniting 

all in order to build up the King-

dom of God in a time when saints 

are needed in this world. You are 

invited to “Come and See” what 

the Lord has in store for you 

through five amazing days in   

fellowship with the young Church! 

If you would like more information, 

please contact Viktoriia Marko at 

306-914-0355 or by email at      

uwitness2youth@gmail.com              

You may also register at:  

CCO.CA/RISEUP2018  

More detailed information at: 

www.cco.ca/riseup 



Your Return Gift  to God :  

    Sunday & Feast Day Collection  ...........................................................................        $    1183.00 

   Open Collection ……………………….……….....……...……….........................       $        48.50 

Automatic Debits ………………………………………………………………….       $      135.00 

 Vigil Lights …………………………………...…………………...........................       $        24.35 

May the gifts of time, talents and treasure you offer to God  be multiplied through the world.  

May Our Lord bless you graciously. 

Meetings & Events - Сходини та Події 

Nov   14  (Wed) Parish Council Meeting  at 7:00p.m. - Rectory 

Nov   16  (Fri) Parish Pasta Dinner  - Come and go Pasta  Buffet 

Nov     3  (Sat) Preparation classes for the First Holy Communion  Catechism classes for children  

Nov   18 (Sun) St. Joseph’s Birthday Party sponsored by our Parish 

Nov   25 (Sun) After the Liturgy : Панахида - Holodomor Memorial Service, Panakhyda  

Dec      9 (Sun)  UCWLC & UCBC  AGM after Divine Liturgy following  lunch 

Dec    16 (Sun) St. Nicholas Program 

 Attending the University of Saskatchewan this fall?  Divine Liturgy is celebrated every Friday at 
11:30 am at the St. Thomas More College Chapel.  Come and connect with other Ukrainian Catholic 
students! For more information, call/text Fr. Andre Lalach @ 306-280-2941, or drop in for a visit at 
STM 236. 

SIMPLE, SAFE, RELIABLE AND EASY ….Giving monthly by direct debit is a confidential                      
agreement between you  and  St. George’s Parish.  Simply  complete  the  pre-authorized debit form 
(available at the entrance of the church), attach a voided cheque and place it in the collection basket. 
Thanks, sincerely, for your generosity and support!  

Raising funds to pay the cost of                                   
Cathedral Roof Drainage System 

Parish goal is:       $ 20, 000. 00        

Balance to date:   $ 10, 670. 00   

Donations may be given anytime. 

 is having available one and two bedroom apartments. 

       For information or to apply please phone Bernie at 306-934-6555 

 Musée Ukraina     
Museum, Saskatoon, is honoured to present and invites you to the world premiere of  “MARIA” - Lesia 
Marushak's newest exhibition on Holodomor -Victims of the Ukrainian Famine - Genocide of           
1932-33.  The exhibition will run from November 3, 2018 to January 20, 2019. 
Open Sundays from 11:30 am to 4:30pm or for an appointment by calling 306-270-6033. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

Wednesday November 14, 2018 

7:00 p.m. at Rectory 

UCWLC  Committees 
     Please hand in your Annual Committee reports by     

November 16th to me or  leave them at the rectory. 

  Thank you.                         Elsie Andrunyk, Secretary 



A REQUEST FROM THE PARISH OFFICE - Help us keep our records current: 
If you are changing your address or have already changed please contact the office at 306-664-3459. Have you 
just moved into our parish? Are you registered in this parish? For new parishioners, please let us know who you 
are so that we can welcome you! Registration forms are available in the parish office or in the entrance to the 
church.  

2018 UCBC - Bishop Roborecki Branch/William & Elsie Hnatiuk Scholarship 

Three $100.00 Scholarships are available to youth ages 8-18 (ages as of December 31, 2017) to 
encourage them to continue participating in Ukrainian Language, Liturgical Activities, Traditions, and 
Culture. The youth must be a member of one of the three Ukrainian Catholic parishes in Saskatoon 
and show consistency in leadership qualities. The youth may be nominated, in written form, by any 
parishioner of the three Ukrainian Catholic parishes, clergy, sisters, UCBC members, staff members of 
Bishop Filevich Ukrainian Bilingual School or the Ukrainian Program at Bethlehem High School, 
members of parish organizations, Ukrainian arts groups, and St. Volodymyr Camp Board. Candidates 
may not be nominated by members of their immediate families. Nomination information is to include 
nominee’s school, grade, parish affiliation, and relevant family information.  

. The Scholarships will be presented at 
the St. George Cathedral Parish St. Nicholas Celebration following the 10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy on 
Sunday, December 19, 2018. Scholarship recipients are encouraged to be in attendance to receive their 
awards in person. 

To submit nominations or for further information, contact Bro. Bernard Bodnar (306-382-1647), 
Bro. William Hnatiuk (306-382-3764), or Bro. Bill Gulka (306-249-0243). Nominations may be 
mailed or submitted to “2018 Scholarship”, St. George Cathedral Parish, 210 Avenue M South,            
Saskatoon, SK S7M 2K4”, or to w.gulka@sasktel.net or saintgeorge@shaw.ca. 

 

 

 

Bishop Budka Eparchial Stewardship Society Inc (BBESSI) will be conducting a 

50/50 Lottery Campaign  from October  19, 2018 to December  9, 2018. The draw date will be made 

on  

The ticket price is  $20.00.  The ticket proceeds distribution will be as follows: 

 50% or $10.00 of each ticket sold will go to the winner of the lottery draw 

 25% or $5.00 of each ticket sold will go to a Parish/Mission or designated Eparchial Organization named 

on each ticket by the ticket purchaser as the “Parish/Mission or Eparchial Organization Designation”.   

 25% of $5.00 of each ticket sold will go to BBESSI. 

   This “Share the Spirit” Lottery will provide the Faithful of the Eparchy an opportunity to participate in a 

50/50 Lottery Draw, to support your favorite Ukrainian Catholic Parish/Mission or the designated               

Eparchial Organization in the Eparchy of Saskatoon, and also to assist BBESSI in promoting the cultural,           

social, educational and spiritual initiatives, policies, and objectives of the Eparchy of Saskatoon among 

Ukrainian Catholics in the Province of Saskatchewan. 

   In a few days, each Parish Family will receive a package containing information concerning this lottery 

draw and tickets for purchase. Please look in your mailbox for your package. 

   Please consider the purchase of the 50/50 Lottery Ticket, and help support a Parish/Mission, or a desig-

nated Eparchial Organization and BBESSI.  We thank you graciously and humbly ask for your support.  

   If you want more detailed information on the “Share the Spirit” 50/50 Lottery, please visit the                

BBESSI Website at www.bbessi@org                                                                   Lottery License #LR18-0067 

BISHOP BUDKA EPARCHIAL STEWARDSHIP SOCIETY INC (BBESSI) 

“SHARE THE SPIRIT” 50/50 LOTTERY DRAW 

mailto:w.gulka@sasktel.net
mailto:saintgeorge@shaw.ca
http://www.bbessi@org


                NEEDED 4 – 6  Volunteers who            

     have  Current First Aid Training or 

would be interested in Taking the course.   

An  AED  Machine is in the process of being                         

purchased and volunteers are required with  

First Aid Course Training.   

Kindly generously consider this offer and  contact  

Bernie Bodnar at 306 –382-1647 or  

Fr. Janko Kolosnjaji at 306-664-3459 if 

.  

Youth 12+ are invited to the  
The Chronicles of Narnia:                     

The Silver Chair by C. S. Lewis  

 MOVIE NIGHT for Youth  
Friday, November 9, 2018  

5:00-8:30 pm 
 at the Shrine of the Blessed Nun Martyrs 

Olympia and Laurentia (215 Ave M South)  

There will be  

prayer, discussion, popcorn and drinks!   

Donation is $5.  

Please contact Viktoriia  

by November 5th to register at  

uwitness2youth@gmail.com or by calling 

306-914-0355. 

On the run from bullies at 

school, Eustace and his friend, 

Jill, suddenly find themselves 

in Narnia. Prince Rilian, son of 

the old and frail King Caspian, 

has disappeared mysteriously. 

Aslan, the Great Lion, sends 

the children on a dangerous 

quest through treacherous lands of witches 

and giants to locate the Prince, only heir to the 

Narnian throne. But the Emerald Witch who 

rules the underworld will ensure bringing him 

home is no easy feat. 

mailto:uwitness2youth@gmail.com

